
 

Wibsey Primary School 
North Road, Wibsey, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
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17th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PARENT SHOWCASE 
 
During the Spring Term, the children in year 3 have been learning all about the Roman Empire.  
As part of our work, we have created Roman Fortresses, Roman weaponry and enacted 
Roman battles.  We have also done some Roman stories, Roman diary entries and went on 
a trip to Herd Farm.   
 
We are so proud of the work the children have done during this term, we have decided to have 
a ‘Roman Rampage Afternoon’ on Friday, 24th June at 2.30pm, which we are delighted to 
invite you to.  The doors will open at 2.20pm to allow everybody plenty of time to get into the 
hall and settled.  Access will be via the Breakfast Club/After School Club door. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend our ‘Roman Rampage’.  Please complete the slip below 
indicating whether you will be able. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Guy, Mr Whitworth and Mr Robinson 
Year 3 Teaching Team 
 
 

 
PARENT SHOWCASE 

 
We would/would not like to attend the Roman Rampage on Friday, 24th June 2016 at 2.30pm. 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………… Class ……………. 
 
I will/will not* be attending the showcase on 24th June. 
*(please delete) 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 
   Parent/Carer 
 


